From: Jim Dollins < idollins1@cox.net > Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 4:46 PM

To: 'mcordeiro@bristolri.gov' <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Cc: 'Gregg Marsili' < <a href="mailto:chiefsili@yahoo.com">chiefsili@yahoo.com</a>>

Subject: Elks Club dock situation

Hi Melissa,

Am very sorry the Commission could not send you the Harbor Commission input with regard to the above subject. We are waiting for input from Pare Eng. which we expect to receive soon. Will talk to you tomorrow.

Regards, Jim

TOWN COUNCIL

MAY 10 2023

MEETING

HIC